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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We will be holding our Year 6 Open Evening on Thursday 28th September. This year, we will be running the evening in two 
sessions. Your evening will run from 5:30pm – 7:00pm. 
 

We think that it is really important that you and your child have the opportunity to visit our school and to get a feel for life 
here at Sir James Smith’s. Our Staff and Prefect team are keen to meet you and to demonstrate what you can expect from 
your time with us, should you choose our school.   
 

The evening will start in the main hall with a presentation from our Senior Leadership Team. Following this we will be 
holding 1-hour tours of the school, which will be led by our Prefect team. You and your child will visit each department and 
meet with the teachers who will be happy to answer any questions you may have and demonstrate some of the activities 
which pupils take part in during their lessons.   
 

Please confirm your attendance to the Open Evening by completing the form, please complete this by Friday 22nd 
September: https://forms.office.com/e/mCiEu3VLrw  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Miss Hocking on the following email jhocking@nclt.academy   
 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 28th September.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Jodie Hocking 
 

Miss J Hocking  
Teacher i/c of Transition 
Head of KS3 
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